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April 2024 

Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road Overpass  
Project update  

Dear Stakeholder 

The Department of Infrastructure, Planning and Logistics (DIPL) is undertaking asphalting works on Tiger 

Brennan Drive Darwin-outbound lanes, between the construction of the Tiger Brennan Drive and 

Berrimah Road overpass and the intersection of Wishart and Tivendale Roads.  

Works will occur in preparation for the transition of traffic from the existing alignment, to the new 

alignment as a part of the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road overpass project. 

To reduce disruption for road users, night works with full road closures will take place from: 

 6pm Sunday 14 April to 6am Friday 19 April 

 6pm Saturday 20 April to 6am Wednesday 24 April 

 

This section of road will reopen during the day under traffic management.  

 

A full weekend closure will take place from: 

 6pm Friday 26 April to 6am Monday 29 April.  

 

Traffic management planning has identified that suitable alternative routes are available for all impacted 

movements via Amy Johnston Avenue, Stuart Highway and Tivendale Road. 

The Palmerston to Darwin inbound lanes will remain open at all times. 

Berrimah Road north from Tiger Brennan Drive to Marlow Road will remain closed with a slated reopening 

expected in August 2024. 

Every effort has been made to limit construction time and disruptions, while ensuring improved safety for 

road users and construction workers.  

Road users are advised to follow all traffic management in place. 

If you require more information, please contact DIPL on email TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au, call 1800 319 

881 or visit facebook.com/RoadReportNT. 

 

mailto:TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au


 

Page 2 of 2   

 

 


